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1. Cell phone use (including air pods) is no longer permitted in the classrooms, labs, hallways etc. during instructional time, at BLMS.
2. Each classroom has a cell phone holder, so students who are not comfortable leaving their cell phones in their lockers will be assigned a numbered pocket in each class in which to store their phones.
3. Students must place their phones in their assigned pocket when entering each class. The cell phone must be turned off!
4. Students can collect their phones on their way out of class at the end of each period.
5. Failure to respect this policy will result in loss of the phone for the day, possible suspension, or a cell phone ban within the school.

“Using cell phones in the classroom has been connected with lower recall and a decrease in student satisfaction with instruction (Dietz & Henrich, 2014); comprehension has also lessened when students use electronic devices for non-educational purposes. Alarmingly, research shows that even students in proximity to other students using this technology are more likely to perform poorer in the classroom, even when they were not personally using technology (Sana, Weston, & Cepeda, 2013).” Pulliam, Daniel, "Effect of Student Classroom Cell Phone Usage on Teachers" (2017). Masters Theses & Specialist Projects. Paper 1915. http://digitalcommons.wku.edu/theses/1915
